
 

 

 

CHIP & LAVAUGHN HULL 

     EVANGELIZING YOUTH IN CORRECTIONS 

 

Website & Contact Info: 
hullministries.com 

hullministries@gmail.com 
 

We are on social media 

  
Follow us from our website  

 

Sending Church: 
South Valley Baptist  
278 S Ten Mile RD 

Kuna, ID 83634 
(208) 871-5026 

 

Support mailing address: 
South Valley Baptist Church 

P.O. Box 708 
Kuna, ID. 83634 

 

 
 
 

Prayer Requests 

➢ Salvation of the lost.   
 

➢ Counseling the teens 
inside/outside the 
correctional facilities. 
 

➢ The juvenile prison to 
fully re-open. 
 

➢ Ministry growth.  
 

➢ Health and endurance. 
 

 

April - June 2023 Report  

 

      

They are new every morning: 

great is thy faithfulness. 

Lamentations 3:23 

Juvenile Prison Nampa 

  This facility is slow to re-open to 

its pre-covid state. However, the 

access we have is a blessing and 

recently four young men received 

Christ as their Savior! I’m 

thankful that God is not limited as 

we are and continues to impact 

this young generation.  

LaVaughn and I are currently 

counseling with three girls and are 

seeing progress as they want to 

seek after God.  Two have 

testimonies of salvation while one 

does not. Please pray for her 

salvation.   

Ada County Juvenile Detention 

    The weekly services continue 

to be well attended. The teens 

held in this short-term facility are 

interested in hearing the Word of 

God and participate well by 

asking questions regarding the 

message. Several are looking at 

being incarcerated until their 

eighteenth birthday. It is a 

constant reminder to them when 

holiday’s come and go, that their 

choices bring consequences they 

wish could be reversed.  

   Since our last letter two teens 

have made professions of faith in 

Christ!  What an amazing God we 

serve!  

   

    

 Juvenile Probation 

   This outreach opportunity has 

brought forth fruit since I began 

helping in this classroom. The 

young people working to earn 

their GED has been inspiring 

since many of them want this for 

themselves as family offer little to 

no support. It often amazes them 

that I would volunteer to help 

them.  It has brought open doors 

to share the Bible and answer 

questions they have about 

scripture.  

 

Search for more open doors 

   We are always alert for more 

opportunity to work with the teens 

outside the facilities. The hurting 

young people are all around us. 

Often, we miss out because an 

opportunity is unnoticed. Please 

pray with us as we “look on the 

fields” John 4:35. 

Thank you! 

   LaVaughn and I are grateful to 

be a part of your mission’s family 

and know that you are praying for 

us. Please know that you are 

making a difference in the life of 

teens and ours as well. Have a 

blessed day! 
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